

Llangewydd Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans;
ALNCo.: Mrs T Porter: Vulnerable Learners Lead: Mrs. W Mitchell

Year 4 Trip to Bryngarw Country Park – Tuesday 21st October

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, Dear Parents/Carers,



On Tuesday 21st October, Year 4 will be visiting Bryngarw Country Park. The purpose of the visit is for the children to have an enriching experience, looking around the country park to see all that it has to offer visitors e.g. its woodland walks, its Japanese garden, its wildlife, its variety of trees and plants, its play park. After half term, the children will then use this experience to help them write a persuasive poster encouraging readers to visit Bryngarw Country Park.

The cost of the transport to the park will be heavily subsidized by the school but we are respectfully asking parents to make a parental contribution of £3. We_would be grateful if you could arrange for your £3 payment to be made through the *School Money* system. If you have any queries about using this system, please contact Miss Jury, our Administration Officer, and she will be able to give you any help you need.

On Tuesday 21st October, we will leave school at 9.20 am and will return to school by about half past two – well before the end of the normal school day. The children should wear a coat, suitable warm outdoor clothing for this time of the year and may like to wear wellies/suitable outdoor shoes. The children will need a packed lunch for our school trip.

Please complete the parental consent slip overleaf to give your child permission to attend the Bryngarw Country Park trip and return to your child's class teacher. If your child needs the school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate so on the slip. We look forward to a lovely experience. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Year 4 Teachers

Mr. D. Evans Miss. N. Stoakes Mrs. H. Pugh





















Llangewydd Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; ALNCo.: Mrs T Porter; Vulnerable Learners Lead: Mrs. W Mitchell

Please complete the slip below and return to your child's teacher. Please tick the appropriate boxes.	
I give permission for my child October.	to visit Bryngarw Park on Tuesday 21 st
My child will bring their own packed lunch.	
My child will need a packed lunch provided b	by the school. They would like:
A ham roll, a muffin, fruit/vegetable sticks ar	nd water.
A cheese roll, a muffin, fruit/vegetable sticks	and water.
Signed:	, Parent/Carer.















